
 

Welcome to the Bite To Eat Hot Lunch Program!  

We are excited to be providing the staff and students of Onoway Elementary School 
with hot lunch this year. We will be offering hot lunch on Fridays starting  on October 
3rd. We provide a wide variety of homemade and delicious menu  options that are 
prepared fresh daily and with quality ingredients. We offer 19 standard options as 
well as 2 specials that change every week. You may choose  as many items as you 
would like per date.   

Our program is run on a monthly basis to allow us enough time for placing food  
orders and to print lunch labels. You will find a list of all monthly ordering  
deadlines on the Welcome Page on the hot lunch site, and we will send out  
reminders via email as well as in the school newsletters.   

If your child has any allergies, please note them on their profile. We are able to  
adjust some of our meals according to their needs. If the allergy is severe, please  
email us at info@bitetoeat.ca so that we can make a make a safe plan for your  child.   

You can begin placing orders starting September 2nd by visiting our website  
www.bitetoeat.ca under the Hot Lunch tab, or by visiting onoway.hotlunches.net.  
The first deadline is Friday September 26th, so please place your orders as soon as  
possible.  

   

We look forward to serving your school this year. If you have any questions  

about our program, please feel free to email us at info@bitetoeat.ca. 


